
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
HOME TO SCHOOL TRANSPORT: RENEWAL OF HARROGATE/RICHMOND/ RYEDALE/ 
CRAVEN AREA SERVICES  
 
The Council’s Integrated Passenger Transport Team is responsible for arranging home to 
school and public transport services across North Yorkshire.   
 
We review all contracts on an area by area basis and I am writing to let you know that all 
mainstream school taxi and bus routes in the areas listed above have been reviewed and will 
be re-tendered in the near future.  
 
New contracts will be implemented in April 2024.  
 
We are hoping that there will be minimal changes to routes but it is possible that there will be 
some changes to operators. Where that is to be the case we will make both schools and 
parents aware beforehand. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
 
Nicky Moseley  
School Transport Officer 

 

Integrated Passenger Transport 
Business and Environmental Services  
County Hall,  
Northallerton 
North Yorkshire   
DL7 8AH 
Tel:  01609 780 780  

 
Schooltransport.services@northyorks.gov.uk 
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